
PY’20 CDBG Competitive Application Deadline Extended 
 
 
Please note the Office of Housing and Community Development is extending the PY’20 CDBG 
Competitive Application deadline until March 31, 2022, this will allow time for adequate Citizen 
Participation.  Please continue to submit your applications as soon they are ready.  Again, it is important 
that you also submit your application electronically.  We will confirm receipt of your hard copy and 
electronic copy via email. 


